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Subject: Induction Ceremony for the MBBS students Batch 2024-25 

GMC Kathua. 

No 

NOTICE 

It is hereby informed that the Induction Ceremony for the MBBS students 
Batch 2024-25 will be organized on 14th October 2024 at 11:00 AM in the Main Campus, 

G 

In this context, the parents of the newly admitted MBBS students are 
Cordially invited to attend the ceremony and be a part of this important occasion as we 
welcome the new batch into the GMC Kathua family. 

We look forward to your presence. 

(DY. Surinder K. 
Principal, 

Govt. Medical College, Kathua 
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